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Submission: Please accept this brief submission in favour of Eurobodalla Shire Council's application to increase rates by 4.1% 
above the rate peg amount. The case put forward by council addresses my concerns of a failure to address ageing 
infrastructure. For example the rock wall holding up Beach Road at Casey's beach look terrible and will I think collapse very 
soon without attention. Please disregard those that don't want to pay more as it is a selfish attitude and to responsible long term. 
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